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I am responding negatively to HB 3362.  Oregonians have repeatedly for down a 

sales tax.  Yet here is another version showing up!  Just NO!    This proposed tax will 

not even be used to repair our current roads!  Why should the entire state be paying 

for rail transit projects?    Tires are already a huge expense to the working class 

family.   


